
 
September 16, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: POSTPONING THE CC&R’s VOTE 
 
 
Greetings CRE Homeowners! 
 
Our recent email regarding the proposed changes to our outdated CC&R's has generated much 
interest and dialogue. As a result, we are POSTPONING THE VOTE on the changes to the CC&R’s until 
we have answers and have made any necessary clarifications. All questions and concerns received to 
date that the Board can’t answer have been forwarded to our HOA attorney.  
 
Should you have changes or additions you’d like to see, please contact us immediately via email 
and/or contact the entire board via our community website at: 
https://www.chisholmranchestateshoa.com/contact-us/board-of-directors.aspx.  
 
Again, as a reference, our current CC&R’s may be found at: 
https://www.chisholmranchestateshoa.com/documents/governing-documents.aspx. 
 
An HOA isn’t effective unless homeowners participate and engage. We take your comments and 
suggestions as a good sign that our neighborhood is vibrant and healthy. We will communicate again 
when we have answers from legal counsel. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Robbie Steed  Lloyd Reaves      Mark Seagroves 
Robbie Steed, President Lloyd Reaves, Vice President        Mark Seagroves, Secretary 
Chisholm Ranch Estates Board of Directors 


